From: Trishna Kerai [Trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk]
Sent: 17 September 2018 09:59

To: 'Ludmilla Iyavoo'

Cec: 'Lorraine Cordell'

Subject: RE: LBE v Simon Cordell-EOOED049 Order 09082018

Importance: High
Hi Ludmilla,

Further to my email below, could | please have a response with your views in relation to our proposed
amended Order.

Many thanks.
Kind regards,

Trishna Kerai | Caseworker | Magistrates Court Department

T: 0208 888 5225 M: 07790 993 860

E: trishna@stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk
W: www.stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

Stuart Miller Solicitors

info @stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

info @stuartmillersolicitors.co.uk

From: Trishna Kerai

Sent: 04 September 2018 15:59

To: 'Ludmilla Iyavoo'

Cc: 'Lorraine Cordell'

Subject: RE: LBE v Simon Cordell-EO0ED049 Order 09082018
Importance: High

Dear Ludmilla,

Please find our final draft of the Order. You will see the amendments we have made.
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